
GOVERNMENT 
FLORIDA 

January 25, 2017 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
-AND-
Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Ajit M. Lalchandani, County Administrator 

SUBJECT: Appointments to the Orange County Canvassing Board 
DISCUSSION AGENDA ITEM FEBRUARY 7, 2017 

Supervisor of Elections Bill Cowles has requested the appointment of two Orange County 
Commissioners to serve on the Orange County Canvassing Board for the 2017 elections 
cycle. One of the Commissioners will serve as an alternate. 

Accordingly, on February 7, 2017, the Board will be requested to appoint one 
Commissioner and one alternate Commissioner to the Orange County Canvassing Board 
to serve through the end of 2017. 

Please call me if you have any questions. 

AML/cjg 

cc: Bill Cowles, Orange County Supervisor of Elections 
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